
 

 

 
BAI/Gen/ 588/2020         29th November 2020 
 

To, 

The Hony Secretary 

All Affiliated Units of BAI 
 

Sub : Unauthorised Doubles Masters Badminton League 

 

Dear All, 
 

It has come to our utter surprise that Smash Badminton Academy has announced an 

unauthorised Masters Badminton League to be held at Gurgaon from 25th to 27th December, 

2020. 

 

Please inform all registered players of your State as also  Technical Officials / Coaches of your 

State that they should not participate not only in this league but also any such unauthorised 

Leagues / Unauthorised Tournaments, if organized anywhere in the country. 

 

BAI Id of players will automatically be deactivated if they participate in such unauthorised 

tournament. Technical officials will also face the same ban as per rules and regulations of BAI. 
 

In this context, BAI circular copies dated 14th November, 2018 and dated 26th February, 2019 

are enclosed herewith once again, for strict compliance. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ajay Kumar Singhania 
Hony. General Secretary 

Encl : As above 


